
RENEGADE 
NEWS

Week of March 20 - March 24



A Message     
From Our 

Administration

March 17th, 2023

Hello Renegade Families,

We are entering our last week of school before Spring Break!  We  are looking forward to 
meeting next week on March 21st and March 22nd from 3:30 to 6:30. 

Use the link below to book your times to meet.

Redwater School Parent Teacher Interview Bookings

We have had an exciting week together starting with the celebrating Pi day and enjoying the 
beautiful outdoors with two ski trips.  Our week was filled with learning and time together  
where  students continued the application of Pi in their math classrooms. 

The grade 7 to 12 ended the week with a digital citizenship presentation, while the whole 
school enjoyed  fun activities celebrating themselves with wellness activities in the HUB to fun 
planned activities celebrating St. Patrick's day.  

We are so proud of our Elementary and Sr. School Councils for taking the time to plan and 
make our school a fun place to come and learn.  

We look forward to seeing you next week at parent teacher interviews.

Best Regards,

Our Administration Team

Shannon Requa       Cheryl Tanouye Kevin Dorosh
Acting Principal Vice Principal Acting Vice Principal 

https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/vhhkn


What is happening      
next week…

March 6 - 
March 10

Tuesday, March 21st/ Day 1
● Parent Teacher Interviews, 3:30-6:30pm

 Wednesday, March 22nd / Day 2
● Parent Teacher Interviews, 3:30-6:30pm
● Grade 9 and ELA 20 Field Trip to Citadel Theatre

Thursday, March 23rd / Day 1
● School Wide Breakfast

  Friday, March 24th  
● No School - In Lieu of Parent Teacher Interviews

Monday, March 20th / Day 2
● Make sure to book your Parent Teacher Interviews, 

booking link closes today



What’s coming 
up….

March 27-
March 31

Tuesday, March 28th
● No School

Wednesday, March 29th  
● No School

Thursday, March 30th 
● No School

Friday, March 31st 
● No School

Monday, March 27th 
● Spring Break Begins - No School



2023 - 2024 
Redwater 

School 
Registration

Registration for the 2023-2024 school 
year is now open. Please log onto 
your parent portal account and 
complete the registration for each 
child, even if your child is a returning 
student. If you require assistance or a 
password reset for your parent portal 
account, please call the office @ 
780-942-3625.



Parent Teacher 
Interviews

March 21st and 
March 22nd

Parent Teacher Interviews will be held on Tuesday March 21st, and Wednesday 
the 22nd, from 3:30 pm - 6:30 pm.   All interviews will need to be pre-booked 
and will all be in person interviews this year. Please log on to the link below to 
book your interviews.

*Please note we have Ms. Cowley that will be doing her Parent Teacher 
Interviews on Monday March 20th and Tuesday the 21st.  Please book with her 
accordingly.

*Please note that Mrs. Gordey will be in the office to assist with PowerSchool 
set up and Registration confirmation.  You can book with her specifically on the 
bookings link to reserve your spot.

*Please note interviews will be 10 minutes long* - we are booking the 
appointments in 15 minute intervals but please keep the interview to 10 
minutes. 

Online booking is now open for this.  Please click the following link to book 
your appointment with your selected teacher.

Redwater School Parent Teacher Interview Bookings

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our school for conversations about 
your children and their learning. If you are having trouble booking, please 
contact Tracy Denvir at the school.

Our Administration Team

Shannon Requa Cheryl Tanouye Kevin Dorosh
Acting Principal Vice Principal Acting Vice Principal

https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/vhhkn


Attention Métis Students:

Are you interested in making some 
money? Do you have an idea for 
starting your own side hustle or small 
business?

Rupertsland is hosting a FREE 2-day 
event this month with workshops, 
networking opportunities and 
resources for Métis youth interested in 
starting their own side hustle.

Register now at 
metisyouthsummit.com



Grandfather 
Teachings

(For March)

This month, we shift our focus to the teaching of 
love.  
Love isn’t really about romance. Love is about 
care. About desiring good for others. And 
yourself. When we love the people in our lives, we 
want good for them. We want them to discover 
their purpose and grow to be who they’re going to 
be. When we love ourselves, we find our own 
purpose. We follow our values. We grow to be 
fuller versions of ourselves. 
This month, we’re letting the Eagle teach us to 
look to the horizon - to dream of where we can go 
and help each other get there.



New Moon 
Information



We have started a new 
positivity program at the 

school.  It is called Above & 
Beyond!  When students 

have actions and behaviours 
above and beyond their 

typical character, they are 
nominated by their teachers 

to win fun prizes and class 

pizza parties!    



March is Reading 
Month! To 

celebrate the 
importance of 
reading, we're 

sharing literacy 
strategies you can 

try at home.

 
Enjoy!

https://www.education.com/download/worksheet/176065/targeted-reading-skills-practice-plot-development-in-little-women.pdf
https://www.education.com/download/worksheet/176065/targeted-reading-skills-practice-plot-development-in-little-women.pdf


Keeping Your 
Child Safe 

Online



Join us at the 
concession on the 
following days for 

some good food



The students and staff at 
Redwater School started 

the week celebrating Pi Day 
in the best possible way. 

Eating pie, throwing whip 
cream pies, and memorizing 

the number pi.
What a great way to start 

the week!



Elementary Ski 
Trip



Making our 
School Shine with 

Green!



Green Thumb Day!



Happy St. Patty’s 
Day!



Congratulations to Ethan Pollon on 
starting his Registered 

Apprenticeship Training (Rap) in 
Welding with North Fringe 

Industrial!

Ethan will receive 40 credits 
towards his graduation and his first 

year apprenticeship training while 
earning a wage!  Thanks North 

Fringe for the wonderful 
partnership with Sturgeon Public 

School Division !


